
Letter: Tahoe Swim Club says
thanks
To the community,

The  Tahoe  Swim  Club  would  like  to  thank  the  following
supporters of our annual Swimming at Altitude Swim Meet:
John D. Marchini and South Tahoe Refuse, Manuel and Claudia
from Taqueria Jalisco, 7-Eleven for ice, Ed at Fast Print for
printing the programs, Valerie and Jerry Rudd and the many
officials from Northern California and Northern Nevada, the
Tahoe parents and swimmers who volunteered countless hours,
and Louise Marin for once again organizing all aspects of the
meet!

Our annual meet brings in over 400 swimmers and their families
to Tahoe for a weekend of competitive USA swimming. Without
this meet, the Tahoe Swim Club, a small nonprofit, would not
be able to provide the only competitive swimming opportunity
here on the South Shore of Lake Tahoe.  Thank you to all who
support our swimmers and our swim club.

Kathy Haven, Tahoe Swim Club
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